
 Ashland Conservation Commission 
Draft Minute of April 8th 2015

MEMBERS PRESENT:

 Kathleen DeWolfe
 Renee Liebert
 Harold Lamos
                                            
Chairperson Renee Liebert called meeting to order at 6:36pm.

                       The Commission reviewed minutes of 2/11/15, one change was made of the 
term driveway to "access road". Renee Liebert made a motion to approve minutes, Kathleen 
DeWolfe seconded this motion, vote of 3-0-0. Next were the minutes of 3/19/15, Harold 
Lamos made a motion to approve, Kathleen DeWolfe seconded this motion. Vote of 2-0-1 
with Renee Liebert abstaining.
                         The commission discussed a shoreline permit for a basement under an 
existent two bedroom home on squam river, after review it was deemed further investigation 
was needed.
                        Also discussed at the April 8th meeting was the NRI (natural resource 
inventory) for ashland, and how it should be handled. The commissioners after review 
decided the the current mapping is sufficient at this time, and conforms to requirements per 
RSA.
                        The covered bridge over Squam River was next on the agenda, pertaining to 
the application of "NO CHAR" scheduled for April 13th 2015......environmental concerned 
were discussed and we will monitor these concerns to insure no harm comes to the 
SquamRiver.
                         The commission has decided our "clean up" for this season shall be in this 
area of the covered bridge, especially the area between the bridge and the Ashland town 
beach.

New to the agenda was the vacancy on the commission, we will begin to search for a good 
candidate to fill this position. The last item on the agenda was the commission dues to the 
NH CONSERVATION COMMISSION.......Kathleen DeWolfe made a motion to approve this 
expenditure, Harold Lamos seconded this motion for a vote of 3-0-0. Harold Lamos made a 
motion to adjourn at 8:37pm, this motion was seconded by Kathleen DeWolfe.3-0-0.
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